
     
 

OCTA reminds motorists to please drive with extra caution and reduce speeds while traveling 
through freeway work zones. 

                                                                                                                                                
 

 

 
        Pile Driving at Newland Street 

 
WHAT: As part of the Garden Grove Freeway (SR-22) Improvement Project, pile driving will occur at 

Newland Street on the westbound side of the freeway.  Pile driving is necessary to place the 
columns for the expanded portion of the bridge. Pile driving causes vibration and noise, and 
nearby residents will feel and hear this activity.  

 
 

WHEN:   The pile driving activity will begin as early as Thursday, September 29, during day-time hours 
and will last for about a month.   

 
 

WHERE: The part of the SR-22 freeway at Newland Street will be will be under construction.  
 

 
We will regularly notify you when construction activities may impact your community. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
BACKGROUND: The Orange County Transportation Authority (OCTA) will oversee the SR-22 Improvement Project, which 

spans the cities of Westminster, Garden Grove, Santa Ana and Orange. The major improvements to the 
SR-22 will include: a carpool lane in each direction between Tustin Avenue and Valley View Street, 
auxiliary lanes between interchanges and soundwalls along the project limits. 

 
 

 
 
 

 

  Construction Alert  

This activity will cause noise, dust and vibration.  Engineers will be on site to ensure work is 
completed quickly and efficiently.  Every effort will be made to minimize impacts to residents, 

businesses and motorists throughout this and all phases of construction. 

Due to unforeseen operational factors or inclement weather, these dates and times may change. 

To be added to our distribution list or for more 
information regarding this project,  

log on to www.octa.net/SR22 or  
call the Transportation Helpline at (800) 724-0353 

 


